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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE:  
North City Pure Water Pipeline Construction To Begin on Eastgate Mall 

 
May 20, 2024 

During the week of May 20, the next section of construction of the City of San Diego’s North 
City Pure Water Pipeline project will begin on Eastgate Mall. 

What to Expect:   Construction will include trenching and pipe installation, backfilling and 
trench restoration, as well as hauling of various materials. Pipeline 
construction will move northbound on Eastgate Mall, with the first section 
scheduled from Miramar Road to Eastgate Court. 

 Two-way traffic will be maintained on Eastgate Mall, and access will be 
maintained for businesses and emergency responders. The project team 
will work to minimize inconveniences associated with traffic, construction 
noise and staging of large construction equipment. For the safety of the 
community and construction crews, traffic control will be in place, 
including No Parking signs. Please follow all posted signage and crew 
member directions. 

When: Construction is scheduled from Monday to Thursday nights, from 7 p.m. 
to 5 a.m. Each evening, work will begin with traffic control setup, and 
construction activity will begin later in the evening – around 9 p.m. Work 
zones will be secured and trenches will be plated after each shift to allow 
for normal traffic patterns during the day.  

Why: Pure Water San Diego is the City of San Diego's phased, multi-year 
program that will provide nearly half of San Diego's water supply locally by 
2035. The Pure Water Program will use proven water purification 
technology to clean recycled water to produce safe, high-quality drinking 
water. The North City Pure Water Pipeline project is one of several major 
infrastructure projects that are part of Phase 1 of Pure Water San Diego.  

The City is committed to clear communication and providing up-to-date information about 
construction activities. Please visit scrippsranch.purewatersd.org for more information. 
Please contact purewatersd@sandiego.gov or 833-MIR-PWSD (833-647-7973) with 
questions about the City’s Pure Water Program and the North City Pure Water Pipeline 
project, and a team member will get back to you within one business day. 
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